
 
 

 

 

 

23 November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Morning and Afternoon Club – Spring Term 2023 
 
We are delighted to be writing to you with arrangements for our morning and after school clubs from 03 January 
2023 (Spring Term). 
  
Morning Club 
We will be continuing morning club as normal, this will run from 8am-8.30am. To secure a place for morning 
club the process will be slightly different from in the past due to our new payment system Weduc. Please see 
the below for more information: 
 
To book your child a space you will need to log in to the payment side of Weduc and select the days you require. 
Unfortunately, we will no longer be allowed to take on the day drop ins, if you need to register for morning club 
at a later date this will still be available in the Weduc App (even the night before) throughout the Spring Term. 
We as a school will print off an attendance register via Weduc each morning to confirm which children should be 
attending morning club.  
 
After School Club  
At BFS we are passionate about preparing children for a life well lived. It is important to us that we provide a 
range of opportunities for our learners in order to develop well rounded individuals.  
 
All after school clubs will run from 3.15pm until 4pm. Each club will be run by a member of our BFS staff or an 
external coach currently being utilised across the school who have already established positive relationships, 
know the children and how we work as a school, benefiting the children greatly. Due to our new payment system 
we are able to offer new ways of paying, please see the below for more information: 
 
The price of the club is per a child and £2.50 per session, if you would like to make your payment in full this will 
be due by Tuesday 03 January 2023.   However, we are pleased to be able to offer the opportunity to pay in 3 
instalments via Weduc – you will need to make sure this payment plan is still set up in Weduc by 03 January 2023.  
 
It is important to note: Even paying monthly you are still liable for the whole term’s fees if you cancel your 
child’s space at a later date due to staffing costs. 
 
We are really excited to announce that we have two new externally run clubs commencing for Spring Term. 
 
Tennis Club will be delivered by Broadstone Tennis Club. Two qualified instructors and the children will be walk 
over to the Junction tennis courts for their session to utilise their facilities and then must be collected at 4pm 
from the tennis courts. Our children will be accompanied by a member of BFS staff both on the walk over to the 
Junction and for the duration of the session. Year 2 children attending tennis on Tuesday will be permitted to 
wear their PE kit into school for the day in readiness for their club after school. 
 
Zumba Club will be delivered in the BFS hall and again our qualified Zumba instructor will be accompanied by a 
member of BFS staff for the duration of the club and dismissal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Please note we have reverted the sign-up process to signing up for 1 club for the whole term (club grid attached 
to email). To sign up to either please do so via the below link: 
  
https://forms.office.com/r/t0nWk9k0mP  
 
Each After School Club has a limited number of spaces, should we have higher interest than the allocated spaces, 
we will ensure the spaces are allocated fairly by withdrawing names from a hat.  
 
Terms and Conditions for After School Clubs 
 

• Due to staffing costs and us being able to maintain a wide variety of clubs, we are unable to offer 
refunds should your child wish to cancel a club part way through the term.   

• No swapping from one club to another 

• Your child will be placed on a waiting list should you request after the below closing date 
 
 
If you would like your child to attend one of these clubs please sign up using the links above by 9am Monday 
05 December 2022. We will then write to you by Monday 12 December 2022 with confirmation. 
  
As always if you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Best wishes  
 
 

 

Rebecca Wood            

Head of School   

  

https://forms.office.com/r/t0nWk9k0mP

